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Victor Harbor/ Adelaide Camp  
Last week saw our Year 6 and 7 students attending Victor Harbor/Adelaide 

Camp. Although this camp was arranged at the last minute due to not being 

able to visit Canberra, the students still had an amazing time and will no doubt 

have lots of happy memories that will stay with them for many years to come.  

 

We had many highlights including visiting the Adelaide Oval, Monarto Wildlife 

Park and the night we spent at the Beach House in Glenelg.  I have to say that I 

am very proud of our students who showed exemplary behaviour and wonderful 

manners throughout the week. They were all very respectful and took a great 

interest in all the places that we visited. I was also very impressed with the many 

questions that they asked during our visits. It was an incredibly busy week and the 

students made many new friends and Iõm sure had a fantastic time.  

A huge thank you goes out to Miss Libby for all her help and support. It really was 

appreciated both by the students and myself.  

 

I have to say that this was a fantastic camp because of the fantastic students 

and staff that we have at Moorak. Well done everyone.  

 

Year 2 -5 Camp at Robe  
We are in the final stages of arrangements for the Year 2 -5 camp at Robe which 

is scheduled to take place from Monday 13 th September to Thursday 16 th 

September. Lots of enjoyable activities have been planned and we are sure that 

all the students will enjoy it and take away many happy memories.   

We wish everyone safe travels, and an enjoyable time filled with lots of learning, 

discovery and special memories.  

 

School Hats  
As part of our Sunsmart Policy students are required to wear hats when the UV 

rating is 3 or higher. I know that we have had some cold weather recently but we 

have had days this week where the UV rating was 3 or higher so we ask that you 

please make sure that your child has their hat at school.  

 

Book Week  
This week we have had many Book Week celebrations to help us celebrate 

childrenõs love of literacy and reading. This year the theme was òOld Worlds, New 

Worlds, and Other Worldsó. I would like to thank all parents and students for their 

efforts with the many wonderful costumes that were on display at our book week 

parade on Tuesday. It really was amazing to see so many students taking part.  

A huge thank you also to our amazing staff, student leaders and especially Madi 

and Lauren who organised our book week celebrations.   
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DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
 

Tuesday 7th September  

Governing Council  

___________ 
 

Tuesday 7th September  

Hot Shots Tennis 

___________ 
 

Wednesday 8th 

September  

Book Club (orders due)  

___________ 
 

13th - 16th September  

Robe Camp  

(Year 2 -5) 

___________ 
 

Friday 24th September  

Last Day Term 3  

Early Dismissal (2:15pm)  

___________ 
 

Monday 11th October  

Term 4 resumes 

___________ 
 

Friday 22nd October  

SHOW DAY 

(school closure day)  

___________ 
 

Monday 25th October  

School Photos  
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Moorak Preschool Upgrade  

We are very excited to announce and share the first images of our brand new 

preschool with our Moorak families and the wider community.  

 

Our new preschool will be located adjacent to the primary school on the site of the 

former headmasterõs residence. Items salvaged from the former building will be 

repurposed and incorporated into the new building to continue the legacy and 

historical connections to the site.  

 

The new purpose -built facility features learning and play spaces which support a range 

of physical, learning and developmental needs.  

The new preschool design is influenced by both the ideas of children and educators. 

Late in 2020, the architect met with our preschool children to ascertain and 

incorporate aspects they currently enjoyed about preschool as well as their wishlist 

items.  

 

Our playgroup will continue on Fridays and also utilise our new facilities, which supports 

childrenõs transition into our preschool. 

 

We are very excited for the new and wonderful learning opportunities our new facility 

will bring.  

 

To discuss your childõs enrolment at our new preschool please contact us anytime on 

(08) 8726 6261 
 


